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March 9, 2020

We had a successful Open House yesterday!  Open registration has now begun for the 
community.  We encourage you all to register soon for the 2020-2021 school year!  
Keep in mind, our scholarship and referral programs are still in place.

Our Fourth Graders, under the supervision of Mrs. Hill, are on their way to Teton 
Science School.  Keep them in your prayers.  We wish them a safe, fun and productive 
learning experience.

The end of the 3rd quarter is Friday, March 13th.  Report cards will be sent home 
Tuesday, March 24th.

Next week is our Spring Break, Monday, March 16th - Friday, March 20th.  

School resumes Monday, March 23rd. 

Our Spring Book Fair begins Monday, March 23rd through Friday, March 27th.  
Volunteers are still needed.  Please return your purple slips, or call the office to be put 
on the schedule.  This is a great way to earn final PIP hours for 2019-2020.  These 
hours should be completed by April 30th.

Our All School Mass has been rescheduled for Saturday, March 28th at SCM at 4pm.


